From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Time for Common Sense on the A303 at Stonehenge
Date: 14 September 2022 16:06:06

Dear Sirs,

You’'ve asked for comments on the proposals, | am a localish resident (9 miles away) and use the
A303 and A360 regularly, they remain uneconomic and are not in the current climate a sensible
option. Please think of the public purse and just dual carriageway the existing road and then
move the road between the Stonehenge Roundabout to the other side of Winterbourne
Monkton to the south of Winterbourne as if you ask any villager they have more in common with
folk from Shrewton than Berwick St James and the dual carriageway to the north will just put a
barrier.

By doing this you’ll save at least £1bn and you could dual more of the a303 or make the public
purse less in debt and get the job done in half the time..

Please choose common sense, ignore the Stonehenge Alliance and get on with building the road.
Thanks for reading

Yours faithfully,

Paul Langham






